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Budget Hearing 
 
 
The Sheridan Community Schools Board of School Trustees held a Budget Hearing on 
Monday, September 13, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. in the high school media center with board 
members Todd Roberts, John Hunt, Nancy Boone, Dan Fleming, and John Perrine in 
attendance, along with Mary Roberson, superintendent.  Also attending were Robin 
Popejoy, Kim DeVaney, Rick Davis, Kent Davis, Dean Welbaum, Steve Dollahan, Mike 
Reuter, Jeff Weir, Cheri Hume, and Lea Jessup.        
  
Board President Todd Roberts opened the meeting and opened up the hearing for 
public testimony relative to the Capital Projects Plan, Bus Replacement Plan, and 2021 
Budget all of which have been advertised according to state statute.   
 
Mike Reuter gave a presentation about the 2022 budget, as well as sharing the updated 
fiscal plan. 
 
 
After allowing time for public comment and no public comment being made, the meeting 
was adjourned at 7:14 with  a motion was made by John Hunt, seconded by Dan 
Fleming, and carried 5-0. 
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